
Dear colleagues, 
 
We are pleased to inform you that our School, together with the CITIC-UGR, is currently 
planning a *Staff Week* aimed at welcoming teaching and administrative staff from our 
partner institutions. 
 
The idea is to concentrate mobilities during the *same weeks*, allowing participants to 
share experiences and strengthen collaborations. During this week, colleagues from our 
faculty will also participate, and we will organize joint sessions, presentations, and 
institutional visits to provide valuable insights into our academic environment. 
 
The proposed dates for the academic year 25/26 are: 
 
- 20th to 24th October 2025 
 
- 24th to 28th November 2025 
 
- 23rd to 27th March 2026 
 
- 4th to 8th May 2026  

Here you have the link to choose the date you like the 
most https://forms.gle/eXNx5hU4p9YSdRcQ8 
 
We believe this will be a great opportunity to network, exchange best practices, and further 
deepen our cooperation. To better organize the event, we kindly ask you to indicate *which 
of the proposed dates would suit you best* and to suggest a *topic or area of interest* for a 
short talk or session you would like to offer or attend. 
 
The exact program will be confirmed soon. If you are interested or have any questions, 
please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you! 

Best regards, 

 

https://forms.gle/eXNx5hU4p9YSdRcQ8

